
Notice

BancABC Branches and Sales & Service Centres Are Open

Please note that all our Branches and Sales & Service Centres within 
the Greater Gaborone Zone have reopened. Following closure to allow 
for disinfection of our banking halls this past weekend, customers are 
advised that services have been restored.

Please continue to practice social distancing in all the Branches 
and Sales & Service Centres adhere to all Corona Virus (COVID-19) 
measures in place. 

Customers will be sanitized upon entry.

#StaySafe, use your cards to swipe, and SaruMoney for digital 
transactions through the App or by dialing *117#


